
General Meeting – Aug 25, 2025 – Murray Park Picnic  

Meeting brought to order by Betsy Coleman, Interim President 

Betsy – CALLING ALL MEMBERS…. We need everybody to get involved please.  We have 

elections coming up in October for our Board Members, and Directors. If you are interested, 

please contact one of the below current board members. The Board will be assigning a 

nomination committee at our next Board meeting in Sept.  If you would like to be on the 

committee, contact one of the below also.  

betsycoleman123@outlook.com 

kristie801@aol.com  

jodhan801@msn.com 

Kristie – Show Chair. The Obedience and Rally Trial are coming up on Sept 12th – 14th, It is being 

held indoors at the Bastain Agricultural Center.  There will only be 1 ring and 1 judge.  Kristie will 

be sending out a notification for the complete details shortly.   

Set-up will be September 11th at 2:00pm.  There will be a fun match at 4:00pm 

Jodie, Executive Secretary.  The following folks have been voted into the club.  Congratulations 

and Welcome 

 Tavia DiFrancesco 

 Keaton Shirk 

 Laura Alms 

 Heather Berg 

 Kelly Pippins 

 Emily Tan 

 Martine Savageau 

 

Maria Sweeten, Newsletter Editor, would like pictures of you and your dog sent to her to put in 

the newsletter. We would like to add some to each newsletter so show the fun we all have with 

our dogs (and how cute they all are). Also, if you have any pertinent articles or perhaps a recipe 

for dog treats, please send them in for the newsletter also.  Please send to 

msweeten22@gmail.com 

 

If you have not submitted your GLSDTC Semi-Annual Self-Certification, please do so.  I will be 

sending a reminder in a separate email. 
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Maria Sheehan – Trophy Chair.  We are asking for members to sponsor the awards for the 

upcoming obedience and Rally Trial. The sponsorship starts at $20.00 with a few awards which 

are a bit higher.  You can sponsor multiple or just one award.  There will be a separate email 

sent with further information.   

 

CHECK THE WEBSITE FOR THE TRAINING CLASSES BEING HELD IN SEPTEMBER – OCTOBER.  

SIGN-UPS WILL BE THE FIRST TUESDAY AND WEDNESDAY OF SEPTEMBER (THE 2ND AND 3RD). 

THERE ARE SCENT, RALLY, OBEDENCE & ATT CLASS! 

 

 Adjournment by Betsy.   

  

 

 

 

 


